
DKU Project Meeting at TH Wildau  
 
On 23 and 24 June, the project members of the DKU project consortium met on 
our university campus. The consortium’s main objective is to support the 
German-Kazakh University (DKU) in its development and to ensure successful 
cooperation between DKU and its German partner universities. 
 
Since 2008, six German universities have been actively supporting the German-
Kazakh University (DKU), Almaty, Kazakhstan.  
 
On 11 November 2019, the German universities signed a consortium agreement with 
DKU, thereby reaching an important milestone in the cooperation. Since then, the 
project team has been meeting regularly to discuss upcoming tasks and monitor 
results. 
 
The consortium consists of TH Wildau, Hamburg University of Applied Sciences, 
Mittweida University of Applied Sciences, Schmalkalden University of Applied 
Sciences, Rhine-Waal University of Applied Sciences and Zittau/Görlitz University of 
Applied Sciences.  
 

© TH Wildau 
 

What are the tasks of the consortium? 

- carry out networking and public relations work for the DKU in Germany and Central Asia 
- further develop the study programmes in cooperation with German partners 
- recruiting German guest lecturers for teaching programmes at DKU, planning and organising their 

assignments 
- apply for and handle scholarships for students at DKU as well as for students coming to Germany; 

and 
- provide organisational and financial support for intensive language courses for students and staff 

(members) at DKU.  



The DKU project has been funded by the German Foreign Office through the German 
Academic Exchange Service (DAAD) since 2008 and is one of the most important 
German projects in Central Asia. 

The TH Wildau has been working closely with the DKU for several years and has 
established two double degree bachelor programmes in Telematics and Logistics. 
Since 2008, around 100 students from DKU have come to Wildau as part of this 
cooperation and more than 60 students have so far obtained a double degree. 

For more information about the project, please visit https://www.dku-projekt.de 

 


